
 

 

 

Examination Department  

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of India 

                                     ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

7th August, 2020  
  

The revised version of Notes for information of guidance for applicants of Intermediate (IPC-Old) 
Examination / Accounting Technician Examination (ATC) for November 2020 Examination and 
Intermediate (New Course) Examination has been issued today due to inadvertent error in Point 
No.22 of Guidance Note issued on 5th August, 2020.  The link for revised notes for information of 
Guidance of application is given below:  
 
https://icaiexam.icai.org/Announcements/IPCE_Old_Guidance_November2020.pdf  
 
https://icaiexam.icai.org/Announcements/IPCE_New_Guidance_November2020.pdf  
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